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Comments: As a Montanan who has spent time in the Holland Lake area, I object to this proposal. Please do not

approve it. Holland Lake and the area around it are very special because of its non-commercial nature. It is a

quiet family recreational area and commercial, resort-style  lodgings and restaurant would destroy the very thing

that makes the Holland lake area a valuable resource to all Montanans. The lake is relatively small and

introducing this style of operation would over-burden the lake. The Forest Service  should not allow its

stewardship of this public land to be the reason Holland Lake is ruined.


